
Gerking Market Road 

                                                                                                                                                Bend, OR 
97701 

                                                                                                                                                April 1, 2015 

  

Mr. Rhoades, 

This is in regard to SB 941.  Sir, this proposed bill is lacking in common sense in that it will do 
nothing to prevent the acquisition of a firearm by someone that would otherwise be 
denied.  Moreover, it places and undue burden on law abiding citizens that do follow the letter 
of the law.  Additionally, it will place an financial burden on those agencies that are required to 
do the back checks, as no provision for funding this proposed law has been made. 

It is never wise to make a rule (law in this case) that is based on emotion and is 
unenforceable.  Moreover, SB 941 infringes on our Second Amendment rights and in large lacks 
the support of a majority of the County Sheriffs within the State. 

The sensible thing would be to leave this bill in committee and refer it for further study in a 
bipartisan manner rather than the Democrats shoving this down the throats  of the State's 
citizenry.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Michael S. Croy 

 


